Crossrail Community Relations
Enterprise House

167-169 Westbourne Terrace
Paddington

London W2 6JX

Tel: 03457 11 41 41

July 2015,
Dear Neighbour,

Crossrail — Ealing Broadway Station Footbridge Works & Haven Green Compound Set
up

Network Rail is undertaking works in your area on behalf of Crossrail, the new railway linking Reading
and Heathrow in the west to Shenfield and Abbey Wood in the east, via new tunnels under central
London

We are writing to let you know we are about to mobilise on site at Ealing Broadway Station in order
deliver the Crossrail Station upgrade works. We will be constructing a temporary worksite with offices
and storage areas on a small section of Haven Green from September 2015. This will be constructed
during day time hours between 08:00-18:00 and be operational to facilitate works during day and night
time hours.

Between August 2015 and January 2016 we will also be undertaking works at the London ends of
platforms 1, 2/3 and 4 to construct foundations for a new escape footbridge, with the footbridge steel
work being lifted into place over Christmas. To facilitate these works an access platform will be
installed to the London end of Platforms 2/3. This work is planned to take place wherever possible
between the hours of 08.00 — 18.00 Mon-Fri and 08:00 — 13:00 Sat. However due to the proximity of
the platform works to high speed trains and overhead electric lines, some works will be required to
take place during midweek nights between 23:00 and 04:00 and over day and night shifts on some
weekends when there are possessions of the lines.

Our contractor has worked closely with London Borough of Ealing to secure appropriate consents for
the works to proceed. We apologise for any disruption this work may cause and will endeavour to
minimise the impact on local residents and station users. Those working on site will be briefed on
their obligations to work considerately.

If you have any queries please call our dedicated 24-hour National Helpline on 03457 11 41 41 or
email crcrossrail@networkrail.co.uk. Should you wish to learn more about Crossrail, please visit
www.crossrail.co.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Deborah Allbrook
Community Relations Executive



